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Gautho, Julia

From: reynie lave <renmagfarm@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 12:29 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Rail trail town hall

I am wriƟng to express my feelings in regards to the Town Hall meeƟng on April 2nd. 
 
Will all the informaƟon the City and residence asked for be available in a Ɵmely manner? 
If not then there is no use holding the meeƟng.   
 
There is no rush on the City's part to get this done.   
The RTC has got to be answerable to us. 
 
Neither of the presented opƟons for the Trail on Park Avenue meet the expressed desires of the residences of Capitola. 
We explicitly voted on Measure L to keep this from being an issue.   
 
As your consƟtuency we expect you to listen to the majority of Capitol Residence and uphold their wishes. 
It is evident that some on the council have forgoƩen the role of elected officials.   
Measure L was voted on, passed and codified.  Now it is your responsibility to uphold that vote.  If your are unable to do 
this maybe DemocraƟc representaƟon is not your calling. 
 
Thank you for your Ɵme and service 
Reynie Lave 


